
You are cordially invited to attend the
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony hosted by 

Project: LEARN of Medina 
on October 4th, 2024, at 4:00 PM.

 
Following the ceremony, please join us for

an Open House from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM.

Our new education center is located in
Suite 202 of the Huntington Building at 

39 Public Square.

Ribbon Cutting We’re growing!


